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NEWS FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

November 26, 2019 
 

AG Kaul Statement Following Death of Elm Grove Police Officer 
 

MADISON, Wis. – Attorney General Josh Kaul issued the following statement after 

the death of an Elm Grove Police Officer: 

 

“The Elm Grove community has suffered a profound loss. The Department of Justice 

and the Wisconsin law enforcement community mourn with the police department 

and family and friends of this officer.” 
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